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Norwich, Longwater 
 

Aldi carry out a public consultation 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Aldi have commenced a consultation with the public before making a planning 

application to South Norfolk Council. 

 

Neil Perrin of MP Real Estate advised Aldi, and Gregory Moore Property advised the 

landowner on the conditional purchase, subject to planning. 


